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Statement of Deb Katz, VCAN on Entergy’s Decision
to Close Vermont Yankee Nuclear Power Plant

“We applaud Entergy’s decision to shut down an aging nuclear power
plant, rather than to push it past its limits. We appreciate their
commitment for planning for a safe and orderly shutdown. We will
remain vigilant to ensure that the decommissioning is done
responsibly and in the safest way possible. Today, we celebrate this
milestone in our work to end nuclear power generation in the
Northeast and to foster a renewable energy future. This is a win for
the people. Their relentless work has made the closure of Vermont
Yankee possible. We thank all who have worked to make this day
happen, especially the state of Vermont for its perseverance on this
issue.”

VCAN is a 501c4 organization dedicated to building a renewable
energy future for Vermont and the Northeast. More information can
be found at



